
Summer Newsletter 2021-22 

Dunstanburgh Class 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

This term our pupils will be continuing with their 14-19 programmes.  We are 
developing our garden areas, incorporating a whole host of work related learning 
skills.  Pupils will be landscaping, cutting the grass, painting murals, designing and 
making some garden furniture and developing the area for wildlife.  In Food 
Technology lessons, pupils will be learning the recipe for flapjacks and fajitas.  Pupils 
will be shopping locally for ingredients, developing their numeracy skills and 
continuing to work on transitions. 

 

In Science, pupils are learning the process for growing cress and will be designing a 
range of cress heads.  They will also be learning how to make bath bombs, which may 
become part of our enterprise work, selling them in a pop-up shop.  In Art, pupils are 
designing and working with materials related to our whole Hillcrest stories 
topic.  Pupils will be representing Alice in Wonderland through a range of mediums. 

 

Pupils will work on their IEP and therapy targets through all their lessons.  Pupil 
interests are a large part of their individual curriculum.  Pupils are developing their 
Maths and English skills by using their own interests for engagement and building 
skills.  The class will continue to learn communication and transition skills at 
community venues, such as cafe, shopping and sports. 

 

As ever, please don’t hesitate to contact us if needed: 

 

Assistant Headteacher 
- Autism 

OT 
 

SALT 

Abi Cowie 
 

alee@percyhedley.org.uk  

Gemma Cooke / Emma Coomber 
 

g.cooke@percyhedley.org.uk  

emma.coomber@percyhedley.org.uk  

Emily Davis 
 

emily.davis@percyhedley.org.uk  
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